
From: shanti c 
Sent: 21 July 

2111111 

To: Nanning 
Subject: Paddington Bear on Primrose Hill---2014/4678 

Dear Planners, 

I have just seen your notice of an application to erect a statue of Paddington Bear on Primrose Hill. 

would like to record my very strong objection to a beautiful public space being used as a hoarding 
to promote a commercial enterprise, 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Rebello 


